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Mrs Watson says…… 

Return to school of P4-7 

We are so looking forward to welcoming all the children back to school next week. We know the children have all 

missed their friends and teachers and we look forward to seeing them all. The children we know will have mixed emo-

tions ranging from excitement and perhaps some worry. We will all be here to support your child back to school in 

whatever way we can. Please get in touch if there is anything we can do to help.  

Today all parents of P4-7 children should have received an email with information for your child returning to school on 

Monday. Most of it is the same as before. Everyone also should have received a reminder of your drop off and pick up 

times. Please share all of this information with your child. Any queries please contact the school. For all parents this 

will mean that there will be more parents around the school so we must make sure that we are all still following our 

drop off times, still wearing masks, keeping 2m distance and not hanging around the school if it is not necessary. If at 

all possible children should come into school by themselves.  Remember only one adult in the playground for pick up. 

Even although numbers of Covid cases have declined in D and G it is still out there and within our Primary Schools so 

we all need to still be careful that this return of the whole school does not mean a return to normal. The last thing we 

want is to have to isolate a whole class or classes.  Everyone has a joint responsibility to keep everyone safe and to 

keep our schools open so please ensure that you follow all national guidelines in relation to mixing with others outside 

of school.  Many thanks for your continued support. 

I know as parents you are all happy for your children to be back at school. You have all done an amazing job with re-

mote learning. A huge well done to you all for everything you have done at home. We know it has not been easy juggl-

ing everything. You should be really proud of everything you have done.  
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Live Teams Chats 
Well done to Josh, Lucia May and Jamie for our last Team 
Quizzes. We have so enjoyed these live weekly sessions and 
they have been great for everyone to keep in touch and I 

know have been the highlight of the week for some of our 
children. Thank you to all the parents who have helped 

ensure that the children can connect to teams for these 
sessions.  

We will still hold our weekly assembly through teams as the 
school is still not able to all meet together yet.  

Remote Learning 

At the moment and hopefully forever that is remote 
home learning finished. A huge thank you to all the chil-

dren and to you all for all your hard work and support 
during this difficult time.  

In order to keep these new learned skills some of chil-

dren will still be working with Teams for homework.  
 

Today you should have been emailed a link to a ques-
tionnaire we would like you to fill in to give us your views 

on remote learning. Please can you find the time to com-
plete this. Your views are important to us. Thank you. 

Red Nose Day 19th March  
This year’s theme is “Funny is Power”. We have all 
needed laughter and fun over the last month as we 

have found things challenging. I am sure we will 
have lots of fun on this day in school. Another part of the theme 

is super heroes and we have all been that too over the last few 
weeks. So your child can come to school dressed as a super hero. 

If they wish they can donate money to Comic Relief. Please don’t 
buy anything especially for this day, you can create your own 
super heroes costumes or lots of you may have one at home.  

Should be a fun day! 
We know this is a PE day but they will manage to do their PE as 

super heroes! 

 Easter Egg Decorating Competition 

We are having to do the Easter Egg Competition 

different this year. To enter the competition, 

children should decorate their egg at home, take 

a photograph and email their entry to  

cargenbridgecpa@gmail.com no later than Fri 26th March 

(no late entries will be accepted!). Judging will take place 

during the Easter holidays by Goldielea Nursing Home and 

the winners will be announced on the return to school. 

There will be prizes for winners in each year group and in 

the Bumblebees and Ladybird groups in Nursery. Please 

include in your email your child’s name and year group BUT 

please do not have your child’s name showing on the actual 

photograph. Any queries please contact the CPA at the 

email address above.  
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